Freedom of Information Act 2000 – property damage caused by trees
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Disputes about council trees on Cooper Close Leicester causing property damage and response and action taken by council
You clarified:

1. Any Request to fell the trees in question as causing damage to surrounding property.

Answer: 
Leicester City Council, Trees and Woodlands section have had no requests regarding the felling of trees in Copper Close due to damage being caused.

2. Any Maintenance and pruning work carried out by council on Cooper close.

There is currently no scheduled maintenance works waiting to be carried out on Cooper Close.

 

3. Is there any proof that the trees on Cooper Close is causing subsidence damage.
We have no proof of subsidence damage being caused by any tree on Copper Close.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


